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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Prestons Public School

An upgrade is underway at Prestons Public School 
to add new permanent teaching spaces for current 
students, as well as preparing the school for projected 
growth in the area. The project will deliver 10 new 
permanent teaching spaces, an extension to the 
administration building, alterations to the library 
facade, provision of outdoor learning spaces and an 
extension to the hall. 

Progress summary

The upgrade to the administration building and 
alterations to the library facade have been completed 
and the new administration building is now 
operational.

Next steps

Building works will continue in the main building 
with the waterproofing of wet areas and installation 
of cladding and guttering. Work will also continue on 
upgrading the substation.

Over Term 3 school holidays, works will commence 
on the extension to the school hall. The hall will be 
boarded by hoarding to secure the construction 
work area and to provide a safety zone. The extension 
to the hall is expected to take eight weeks, 
weather permitting.

Alternate spaces for the groups who use the hall 
have been negotiated by the school. The OOSH 
will temporarily relocate to the demountable 
Administration block for the duration of the Hall works.

Prestons Public School
Project update� September 2019
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Frequently asked questions
Where will OOSH be relocated during the work on 
the Hall?

For Term 4 OOSH will relocate to the demountable 
Administration block as shown on site map below.

Are there any changes for drop off and pick up for 
OOSH?

Parents should use the Box Road gate for drop off and 
pick up to OOSH for Term 4.

What parking changes will occur in Term 4?

The car park will have restricted access for staff. 
We encourage parents to use on-street parking during 
the Hall extension works. 

Please see the site access map below:

OOSH relocated to demountable 
Administration Block

Access gate for 
OOSH during 
Term 4

Extension works to the Hall 
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